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Renewal of Diving Cards Issued by the South African 
Department of Employment and Labour 

Members’ attention is drawn to the Department of Employment and Labour (DEL)’s recent 
communication regarding the renewal of DEL-issued diving cards, as shown below. 

For more information, please contact ali.macleod@imca-int.com. 
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